
Dear Planning Policy Team 

 

I have read the Central Ealing Neighbourhood Development Plan 2017-2026 which has been 

prepared by the Central Ealing Neighbourhood Forum. 

 

I fully endorse the content of this Neighbourhood Development Plan and support its policies, 

objectives and recommended actions. The Neighbourhood Development Plan’s policies and 

objectives are consistent with the way in which I consider that Ealing Town Centre should be 

developed over the next ten years. 

 

I hope that the independent examiner will approve the Neighbourhood Development Plan and 

recommend its adoption. 

 

I also hope that the boundary of the area within which the referendum will take place will be drawn 

as widely as possible, as there are many residents in the Borough of Ealing who live outside the 

Neighbourhood Development Plan area, but depend to a large extent on the facilities available to 

them in Central Ealing.  

 

As regards the area to the north-east of the town centre and north of the mainline railway, including 

where I live, I hope that the referendum area would extend northwards as far as Western Avenue 

and eastwards as far as Hanger Lane. At the very minimum, the referendum area should include 

Madeley Road, Ealing Village, Woodville Gardens, Woodville Road, Mount Park Road, Montpelier 

Road, Corfton Road, Hillcrest Road and Park View Road etc, and preferably areas further afield, too. 

 

With kind regards 

 

Anthony Lewis 

 

20a Woodville Gardens, Ealing, London W5 2LQ 

tel: 020 8991 2820 

e-mail: lewis.anthony@btinternet.com 
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